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Your submission for this review:

This DWM study should consider the potential clawback of funds held by those holding the deposit funds for non returned
containers associated with the Container Deposit Scheme introduced in 2017 . The percentage of containers not returned over a
given period should form the basis of a direct charge to those holding the funds with a subsequent direct return of those funds to
Councils on a proportionate basis ( to be determined) to offset the cost of DWM as most of the non returned containers would
no doubt be placed in recycling bins collected by Councils . This of course needs to be viewed in consideration of the ability of
Councils to redeem these deposits in their own right





